Use genetically modified crops on refuges?

The following is an excerpt.

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service will hold five public meetings around the South in June to hear what
people think about using genetically modified crops on refuges to provide food for ducks, geese and other
migrating waterfowl.

Read the full article here: Use genetically modified crops on refuges?



http://www.miamiherald.com/2013/04/30/3372190/feds-use-genetically-modified.html

